PCC members who have served from the 2016 APCM until the date this report was approved are:
Ex Officio members:
Incumbent: Revd Martin Cawte

Churchwardens: Dr Robert Briant (also representative on Deanery Synod)

Mrs Dawn Tonge
Elected members:
Mrs Victoria Brooks
Mrs Rachel Brown (until the September PCC meeting, after which she moved out of the village)
Hon Mr Rowland Cobbold
Mr Thomas Coleman (Treasurer)
Mrs Annette Furneaux
Mrs Ann Phillips

Mrs Karen Sperrey (Secretary)

Approved by the PCC on 29 March 2017 and signed on their behalf by the Revd Martin Cawte



